
-------- Original message --------
From: Stephen McGivern <
Date: 26/03/2020 12:42 (GMT+00:00)
To: Ailsa Teasdale <a.teasdale@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: Re: NYM2020/0100/FL - Hobbin Head, Sleights

Please find attached  elevation drawing revised to better indicate the set back of the
proposed extension

regards

Steve McGivern
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